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PROUDLY SERVING 

Vernon Hills, Hawthorn Woods, Long Grove, Kildeer, Indian Creek and Unincorporated areas of Lake County 

SINCE 1959 

May 6, 2019 

 
The Honorable Sandy Hart 
Lake County Board Chairman 
18 N. County Street, 10th Floor 
Waukegan, Il 60085 
 
 
Dear Chairman Hart, 
 
I am respectfully requesting to be re-appointed to the Board of Trustees for the Countryside Fire 
Protection District. I was originally appointed to the District Board in 2005 to finish the term of a 
Trustee who resigned at that time. It is my desire to continue to represent the district's residents 
in this fulfilling position. The current board’s leadership continues to focus on providing fiscally 
responsible and internationally accredited fire, rescue, prevention and emergency medical 
services. 
 
I am a lifelong resident of the Countryside Fire Protection District, living my many years in West 
Shore Park in the Diamond Lake community of unincorporated Lake County. I am a retired 
wealth manager and financial planner and feel my financial background adds strength to the 
Board of Trustees as the current Board Treasurer. I am an active supporter of community efforts 
and was a board member of the Mundelein High School District for over ten years. I am also a 
past Chairman of the GLMV Chamber of Commerce and was a president of the Mundelein 
Vernon Hills Rotary Club which supports local school districts and provides scholarships for 
students. 
 
If it is your pleasure to re-appoint me, I will serve the District's residents faithfully and with the 
highest quality leadership of which I am capable. This is my promise and I look forward to your 
support.  
 
Thank you also for your continued support of the Countryside Fire Protection District and the 
community we collectively serve.  
 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 
 

Bryan Hogan, Treasurer 
Board of Trustees 


